
WSR 22-14-042
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

[Filed June 27, 2022, 2:28 p.m.]

The health care authority requests withdrawal of the Preproposal 
statement of inquiry filed as WSR 22-13-157 on June 21, 2022, and dis-
tributed in the 22-13 State Register.

Wendy Barcus
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 22-14-042

Certified on 9/28/2022 [ 1 ] WSR 22-14-042


		2022-09-28T12:48:41-0700
	Electronic transmittal




